
 

 

 

Principal Message for October 28, 2022 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
Friday, November 4th is a Teacher Workday. Students do not come to school on this date.  
 
The PTA No Fuss Fundraiser is under way! Donations help support Staff Appreciation Events, Campus 
Beautification, Classroom grants, Cultural Arts Program and the School Dance. The PTA will be out 
front during arrival to collect donations. Every bit counts. Thank you for your consideration. 
Please help support CMMS by donating 
online: https://carroll.memberhub.com/store/items/159224 or send a check made payable to Carroll 
PTA via your child's homeroom teacher. All PTA links can be found at https://linktr.ee/cmmspta.  

October newsletter: https://www.smore.com/rqh314. 
 
Open House is November 3rd from 6:00-7:30 pm. There will be a PTA Meeting at 5:30 pm in the 
cafeteria. We will also have Krave Hot Dog Food Truck on campus that night. Please come and see 
your child’s portfolios and learn about the great things happening in their classes. 
 
Spirit Week is next week. 10/31-Role Model Monday (Dress as your role model, favorite leader, or 
someone you aspire to be), 11/1-Tie-Dye Neon Tuesday, 11/2-WIG Wednesday (Wear a funny wig 
and celebrate your Wildly Important Goal), 11/4-Carroll Spirit Wear Day. 
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here. Tickets for athletic events can be purchased for $6 
online at https://gofan.co/app/school/NC68205 or can be purchased at the gates.  
11/2 at 4 pm-Girls Soccer vs. Pine Hollow at CMMS 
11/2 at 4 pm-Girls Volleyball vs. Pine Hollow at CMMS 
11/3 at 4 pm-Football vs. Pine Hollow at CMMS 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAAG) can be accessed here.  
 
8th Grade Families: 
Early College Application is now open! Early colleges were created to support First Generation 
College Students. Ms. Moore has begun meeting with interested 8th graders to assist with the start of 
the application process. Your student is responsible for completing the application and submitting it 
by the deadline. There is an essay component and three recommendations that are required (ELA, 
Math, and Counselor or Admin). The application deadline is Wednesday, December 14th. If you or 
your student have any questions related to early college, please contact Ms. Moore 
(omoore@wcpss.net). 
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Wake STEM Early College will be hosting a Wake STEM and Me Informational Session here at Carroll 
on Tuesday, November 1st at 6:30pm. All students and parents are invited to join and learn more 
about this early college and the programs they offer. 

Wake Young Men's Leadership Academy is inviting parents and interested students to 
learn more about their program. Please click the link to learn more about their school - (English) and 
(Spanish). If you are interested in visiting the school, please feel free to schedule a tour here. 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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